
EXPRESSION OF INTEREST
(Recruiting Non-government secondary schools)

We are seeking expressions of interest from 

all Western Australian secondary schools 

to take part in an important research study 

investigating young people’s experiences, 

views and opinions on energy drinks and other 

caffeinated beverages. 

WHAT’S INVOLVED?

Students (with parent/carer consent) will be 

asked to complete one 20-30 minute online 

survey at school during class time.

WHO’S INVOLVED?

Non-Government secondary school students in Years 7-12.

WHEN?

Non-Government schools will participate in Term 3 and Term 4, 2017.

WHAT ARE THE BENEFITS OF PARTICIPATING?

The research indings will be used to inform and develop future health programs for adolescents.

A summary of the indings will be provided to your school.

The school who achieves the highest return rate of consent forms (consenting and non-

consenting) from students will be awarded $2000 for the purchase of school resources to support 

students’ social and emotional wellbeing.

AMPED UP
AN ENERGY 
DRINK STUDY

THIS RESEARCH PROJECT IS FUNDED BY

Telethon-Perth Children’s Hospital

Research Fund, WA Department of Health
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Approval to conduct this research (RA/4/1/8604) has been provided by The Human Research 

Ethics Ofice at The University of Western Australia,  and Association of Independent Schools WA.

If you might be interested in your school taking part in this project or would like to hear more about it, 

simply email our Project Coordinator, Heather McKee at energy@telethonkids.org.au or call 9489 7600 

by 16 June 2017.


